
SANTA FE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Santa Fe – August 2nd, 2022 

Become an Election Worker for the 2022 General Election in 

Santa Fe County 

Santa Fe County Clerk Katharine Clark is urging voters of all ages and political parties to sign up to 

become an election worker for the 2022 General Election. Now more than ever, bipartisan poll workers 

serve a critical role in election transparency and protecting the right to vote. Serving as an election 

worker is also a great way to get to know and give back to the community.  

The Clerk’s Office Election Worker Coordinator, Andrea Tapia, is seeking election workers for Early 

Voting at the Clerk’s Office and at Voting Convenience Centers (VCCs) for Expanded Early Voting and 

Election Day. She is also seeking temporary workers to serve as elections help desk workers, 

messengers, and Absentee Board workers.  

The Clerk’s office has several VCCs throughout the county for Expanded Early Voting and Election Day. 

Early Voting at the Clerk’s Office begins on Tuesday, October 11th, and Expanded Early Voting begins on 

Saturday, October 22nd. Anyone interested in working Early Voting must be available for the entire 

duration. 

Election workers are required to provide proof of vaccination against Covid-19 per statute by Santa Fe 

County. For Early Voting and Election Day workers, this means you must have received your second dose 

of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine no later than August 15th. For temporary help desk workers and 

messengers, this means you must have received your second dose of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine no 

later than August 1st.  

Anyone interested should fill out the online form or contact Andrea Tapia, the Election Worker Outreach 

Coordinator.  

Online Form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/11JUesEkwCCSZIuXRt2Bh1UbxCPYXPTaOKz-

n2q5Acvo/edit?ts=62e29d68  

Email: ajtapia@santafecountynm.gov 

Phone: 505-995-2788 
 
For other information, consult the County Clerk’s Web page (http://www.santafecountynm.gov/clerk) or 

call the County Clerk’s Office (505-986-6280). 
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